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Department of Education and Training Question No. SQ16-000063 

Senator O'Neill, Deborah asked on 10 February 2016, Proof Hansard page 124 

Meeting with Children with Disability Australia 

Question

Senator O'NEILL: Yes, it is pressing. There was a Twitter exchange between you and 
Children with Disability Australia. You agreed to a meeting on 23 October. Have you met with 
Children with Disability Australia since you made that commitment?
Senator Birmingham: I do not recall.
Senator O'NEILL: Could you take that on notice?
Senator Birmingham: Sure.
Senator O'NEILL: And if you have not, what might be the reason for that?
Senator Birmingham: Sure. 

Answer

The Department understands that the Minister’s Office has met with Children with Disability 
Australia (CDA) on multiple occasions.


